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Brothers — we're all going through unchartered waters with the
global coronavirus pandemic. We have all been affected in some
way or another albeit through our jobs being impacted, our small
businesses being effected but through it all hopefully we all still have
our health and a source of love and encouragement to dwell on.
Know that if you're reading this newsletter then you are part of a
special bond whose origin will always hold true. We were built on
love, charity, and esteem; three characteristics that never go out of
style, especially these days. We all have different lives with different
circumstances but know this, with the right perspective in any
situation, we can get through it and come out on top. Given the
pandemic uprooting a lot of our daily routines and norms, we
encourage all brothers to take a step back, and use this
unprecedented time to not only love your friends and family a little
bit more but also self-audit yourself, your daily routine, and your
habits. Use the pandemic to your advantage, don’t wait to improve
yourself but rather use it as the catalyst, or the disruptor/jolt
needed to kickstart your mind and body to improve. YITB — Drew

Mar. 2020
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2020 ALUMNI WEEKEND

You spoke, we listened. This year’s Alumni Weekend will include a few
changes to help us reach the 100-brother attendance goal!
At the 2019 Alumni Weekend Chapter meeting, it was evident from brothers in attendance
and those that were not there, the cost of the weekend was restricting full participation from
all brothers interested.

This year's alumni weekend is scheduled for August 29t — 30t and the cost will be
significantly reduced! We want our brotherhood together.

Tentative Schedule How we reach 100 brothers?
*  Golf Outing (Friday morning) *  Easy!
*  Private Event (Fri. Nightat The Rickhouse) *  Everyone who attended in 2018 OR
*  Alumni Meeting (Sat. Moming) — We will vote 2019 returns

on the Basement Restoration Project! *  Everyone who attended in 2018 OR
*  ECUv. Marshall Football Tailgate (TBD) 2019 motivates just ONE (1) more
* ECUv. Marshall Football Game (TBD) brother to attend that hasn’t before

* Late Night (Depending on Kickoff Time)

Note — we will monitor the coronavirus situation and adjust the plan, if necessary 2 | Page '

BROTHERHOOD STORY
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Psi brothers, Mr. Scott Harris, Scroll 430 out of Wintervill, NC

Lambda-Psi brother, Scroll 430 Scott Harris
is not only someone just awarded Top
Producing Individual Agent at
RE/MAX Preferred Realty for 2019
(reach out for your real estate or investment
needs in Greenville) but he also cares about
small business in these trying times.
Recently, Scott took it upon himself to do
what he could to help local Greenville
businesses. What's that phrase we learned
at TKE...” willing to lend a helping hand”.
Never so evident than seeing Scott carry
out this commitment during unprecedented
times with coronavirus. Thank you, Scott.
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10 Greenville Businesses

On March 26", Scott posted on
Facebook, “l have been sitting around
thinking about ways | can help my
community and friends. So | came up
with an idea and | am calling it the “Gift
Card Challenge”. | went out today
and bought 10 Gift Cards for $25 each
from locally owned businesses. So, |
am challenging all of you to go out
and buy 10 Gift Cards from locally
owned businesses and post them
on FB. They don’t have to be all
restaurants and they can be any amount.
Let's make this thing go viral and help
our friends and neighbors who are
struggling in this environment.

Let’s follow Scott’s lead!
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BROTHERHOOD BIOS

Since 1968, TKE Lambda Psi Chapter has built proven leaders. Our sacred bond, held faithful by so many, was committed
to for each of us to become the best version of ourselves. We cannot let this bond, cultivated during undergrad, die as
alumni. As we start this chapter's new reality, the journey back to ECU campus, the brotherhood bio section highlights our
storied fraterity men coming from all walks of life with dynamic skillsets. Our chapter is full of talented leaders able to do

so much for each other.

The brotherhood bio section serves as that bridge over water to introduce brothers from all eras and hopefully accelerate
our ability to help one another. If you see someone you would like to connect to [growing your personal & professional
network!] then reach out, youalready established common ground just by being fratemity brothers. Our hope as analumni
executive team is to add value so we can maintain a robust, mobilized alumniassodiation. Each bio will feature the brother's



name, scroll number, current location, why TKE is important, unique facts, and finally what skillset that brother feels they
are experts in. The featured bio will continue in each volume of The Basement and our goal is to strengthen the bond and
build deeper connections across our alumni base.

A WE NEED YOUR BIO! A

Please contact Matt Kraus (matthew.richard.kraus@gmail.com) to be
featured in an upcoming issue of The Basement!

Name: Larry Thompson
Scroll Number: 495 (Spring’01)
City/State: Moseley, VA

Why is TKE important to me?
The friendships | have made will last a
lifetime.

Memorable TKE Experience:

Champagne Breakfast!!! It was always
great to flood the front yard and get a
little crazy.

Unique Facts:

| still love Natural Light and Busch Light as
much as | did in college!

Skills/Occupation:
Brokerage Sales
4 | Page @;
Why is TKE important to me? Name: Chad Smith

Joining TKE is one of the few things | did during college that | feel . P
made me a better person. | met some of my best friends through TKE Scroll Number: 563 (Sprlng 07)

and really developed lifetime bonds with these men. While | may have ~ City/State: Garner, NC
been pushed into joining by my older brother, Brian scroll 523, | am
truly thankful that | was invited to join this great organization which
helped to develop me into the man | am today.

Memorable TKE Experience:

Man it's hard to think of just one. While there were plenty of
unforgettable parties, the one thing | always remember is every one
coming together to help me while | was sick. | spent weeks on that
chapter room couch, wasting away, and it seemed like there was
always someone checking on me every day, making sure | was eating or
just providing company. | got plenty of rides to and from class, until
finally during homecoming | was forced to go to hospital. Brian was
nice enough to make sure that | wasn't faking, and | was able to come
back none the worse for wear the next semester.

BTW Kraus, | never forgot about you eating my Little Debbie's while |
was gone!

[editor's note: Kraus was one the primary brothers who

-
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too much longer. The Little Debbie’s were a fair trade]

Unique Facts:
| once pissed for 107 seconds straight. That might be a record.
[editor's note: amateur numbers]

Skills/Occupation:

| am currently a physician assistant for an urgent care. | have pulled all
kinds of things out of people’s orifices it's ridiculous. It smells as bad as
you imagine.

Name: Robert Curlee (Curlee Bob)
Scroll Number: 112 (Spring ‘73)
City/State: Southern Pines, NC

L - Why is TKE important to me?
TKE is important to me because it's where |
spent the most exciting and fun
times of my life! Memories that will truly
never be forgotten.

Memorable TKE Experience:
Too many to name, but all with great brothers
by my side.

Unique Facts:
I may be the only frater to get married while
still an active student member of the fraternity

TARGET IS SET!
OPERATION
BASEMENT RECON

Marshall Warren, Scroll 138 volunteered to spearhead our effort to assess the
basement for future use options. Please contact him if you want to help!

*LATEST UPDATE*

A. The TKE House is currently faced with a sewage back up issue that flooded portions of
the house requiring remediation including the basement. There is an investigation going
on right now to determine if the plumber who was originally contacted to fix the issue
made it worse. There’s also a growing suspicion the original clog was caused by feminine
products being flushed down the toilet, but time will tell.

B. More to follow as there will be an insurance claim submitted which may provide a silver
lining. We believe there’s a high probability the insurance claim would include eliminating
our regress issue that was mentioned in January's newsletter.
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more) to draw plans for attacking the basement overall given known actions that have to
occur if we were to overhaul the basement (e.g., it has been confirmed the exit leading
to the back door is not adequate to be considered an exit and one must be created).

D. We will not move forward with any drawings or blueprints from the general contractors
until we determine the extent of our insurance claim for the sewage back up issue.

E. As a reminder, the Alumni Association will present a business case at this year’s
Alumni Weekend Chapter meeting so those in attendance can vote on if we will
move to approve the proposal and commit to the actions OR decide the cost, level of
effort, and timing is not appropriate.

LISTEN UP
BROTHERS!

SPECIAL CONGRATULATIONS

On Saturday, March 21st, 2020 at Summerfield Farms, a locally owned and family
operated venue located just north of Greensboro, North Carolina our fraternity
brother Grant Patterson, Scroll 622, wed the beautiful Madison McCall Patterson
under a picturesque setting filled with love, laughter, and a little bit of rain (for
good luck!).

When Basement News Team
Channel 6 caught up with Madison
we asked her how the big day
went, she replied, “Yesterday was
absolutely beautiful! We had
beautiful weather, almost forgot
the marriage license (thank you
dad for the save!!), we spent the
day surrounded by amazing
friends and family, as it came time
for me to walk down the aisle it
started raining, then went into a
pour! We got through the
ceremony not terribly soaked
(most of us anyway) and went
into the after party and amazing
sunset photos. | can’t begin to

desc_r.i.be h.ow amazing our TKE BROTHERS




wedding was!

BROTHER TO BROTHER

The Teke Experience

Recently a question came up about how “similar” the Teke Experience has been for the
Newer (and obviously younger) “Era” Fraters when compared to older “Era” Dinosaurs like me
and all those Eras in between. Maybe a better question is how different was the Teke
Experience for the many Eras of Fraters over the 50+ Years of Teke-dom? Or, for the most
part, except for clothing style, pop music and the different definitions of “legal”, has that
experience been pretty much the same for all of us ECU Tekes regardless of when we

pledged?

It is an interesting question... Is it as one of our great Lambda-Psi philosophers, Chip Russell,
has said frequently over the years, “Boys will be Boys...” to explain our many excesses. Maybe
we can extend Chip’s insight to mean, “Tekes will be Tekes” no matter what year we were born.

In this edition’s pursuit to uncover how realistic can it be to speculate that we can Relate as
Brothers to each other since we have 50+ years of ECU Teke-dom with over 700 of us fraters
passing through 951’sdoor, Doc Lewis caught up with Fraters Jim Kevil and Kevin Robinson.

Jim Kevin
Kevil Robinson
Scroll Scroll

140 624

| had the chance recently to introduce Kevin Robinson, Scroll #624, to |im Kevil, Scroll # 140,
via phone. We talked for about an hour. After a few minutes the distance, the natural reserve
we all have when talking to strangers was soon replaced with a familiarity and with several “Oh.



yeah... know what youomean" and “Been there”.  Kevin and Jim had a 39+ year big time ga[;
between their Teke Experiences. That'sa lot of time and potential cultural differences.

But what | continue to find is that 95 was a melting pot that spans that time and differences.

Please judge yourself with the following:
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BROTHER TO BROTHER

Kevin pledged in 2014 and Jim pledged in 1975. Kevin grew up in NC. His parents moved
to there from NY and Jim is from a small town, Sparta, NJ about an hour SW from NYC.
Kevin pledged his Sophomore year and Jim pledged his Freshman year. Kevin was elected
President his Junior year. Both were very involved in leadership. Jim recently handled all
direct alumni negotiations of the Teke House's lease to Phi Mu Sorority. Kevin currenty is
leading sales for a technology company based in Raleigh. Jim recenty sold his new car
dealership franchise in Sparta after leading it for many years. His wife keeps him out of
trouble now by insisting that he assist her with her very successful real estate business (|
suspect that his assistance is limited to putting up signsand moves heavy stuff).

So, both Kevin and Jim are sales focused gunslingers.

What do you remember most about your times being a Teke:

Kevin: “There was always someone around the Teke House. It was my spot to go. It was
my home and community. The boys were always within reach.”

Jim: “The location of the Teke House was perfect. There was always someone in the TV
Room. It was NEVER BORING...| felt | was lucky being a longways from NJ and there at
the Teke House was always someone | knew. |am from a small town in the middle of
nowhere NJ. | got the experience of meeting a lot of different people. It helped me to be
exposed to that difference. | learned to communicate with all these different brothers from
different backgrounds. Living in the House with so many diverse people was a great
learning experience. It prepares you for real life. Living in the house particularly teaches
you how to co-exist.”

Kevin: “When you get into leadership roles you must develop skills to communicate with
different personalities. One big skill is that you learn how to give Bad News...

| also enjoyed the leaderships role to guide pledges and brothers through college. It was
chance to build a better man and to improve the reputation of the fraternity. When |
joined our reputation needed a lot of work. We had a reputation for drugs that was
undeserved. From that | learned how to build something from nothing. | also had the
responsibility to prepare the next level of leadership.”

Jim: “Yeah, we had reputation issues also. Sports and our Boxing Tournaments greatly
improved that along with the fun we had at socials. | think our location helped also. Most
nice days we had something going on in the front yard. It looked like the Tekes knew how
to have fun...”
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BROTHER To BROTHER

What makes you most proud of the Fraternity?

Kevin: “The fraternity’'s Wounded Warrior support. We hosted an annual dinner event
that raised a lot of money for that worthy cause. Everyone participated. And, | am also
proud of the Longevity of Friendship. It is hard to understand what the Teke
experience is from the outside. You can't understand what you haven’t known. *

Jim: “Our project was the TKE Boxing Tournament. It was for a very worth cause, St.
Jude’s Children Hospital. Like Kevin, | am very proud of the money we donated. | even
continue to contribute to St. Jude now. | saw what we as a fratemity could do together.
Those tournaments were instrumental in bonding us together. Just as Kevin said, | am
amazed and thankful for the longevity of brotherhood | have experience for all
these many years.”

FINANCIAL SNAPSHOT

This section highlights the Alumni Association’s current
financial position. We want everyone fully informed as to
avoid hearsay, uncertainty, or anything of the like.
Transparency is paramount as we rebuild the chapter.

Once we're able to solidify what our tax impact will be
given, we're now serving as landlords, we’ll be in a better
position to provide an updated financial snapshot.

IF INTERESTED TO LEARN MOREDETAILS, CONTACT
DREW GRIFFIN, JOE MOSS, OR MARSHALL WARREN
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DOC’'S CORNER

Fraters: We plan to make an add to Doc’s Corner. | will continue recounting some of the
stories/events that are part of our Tekedom’s history. Hopefully, you smile with these accounts
and maybe they remind you of your past days at 951. Additionally, we “hope” to host at least
one call per issue of The Basement with 2 Brothers from different TKE ERAs. The idea is to
introduce them and share with you their thoughts, similarities of their Teke experiences and the
continued importance of their Teke Brotherhood’s heritage.

As you know, our brotherhood has an age spread that runs from some of the newest brothers
being in their early Twenties to our Founders whose ages may be approaching their Mid-
Seventies (if you knew'em back in the day you would be REAL SURPRISED about that longevity). It
should be entertaining. The “Theory” is that the Teke Experience continues to touch our
hearts, minds and even our pocketbooks. Certainly, there is enough evidentiary examples to
believe it is so. Just look at what our Alumni Association has done already to keep the House
and its plans to reintroduce Teke to ECU.

If you would like to participate in one of these Brother2Brother calls then get off your
sorry butts and contact me! ©.

As you read the following story remember this picture below:

DOC’S CORNER

Bill and Tom’s Big Adventure, or How NOT to CLEAN a Carburetor

It was just a normal late school night at the House. A bunch of us were up watching the late



movie on one of the 5 channels we got on the TV (Channels 12, 11,9, 7 & 5). It was a school
night, so if there had been any libations, they had been limited to a “couple”... The front door
opened and Bill, (AKA “Poppa”) burst into the TV Room. He was hurt. He had a couple of ribs
cracked or broken and he was in obvious pain from a back injury. His first words to us were,
“Tom’s in trouble.” Poppa then told the story. ..

He and Ole Tommy (last names are suppressed to protect the guilty) had been at “THE HUT.”
[THE Official Teke Bar... located behind a nearby convenience store. It had One door in, One
pinball machine, 8 or so 5% hand-me-down tables & associated mismatched chairs. They
specialized in CHEAP COLD beer and the place was usually populated with local lovelies with
nicknames such as “Mule Kick”. The story begins with Tom convincing Poppa to go to THE HUT
about 8:30 PM and have, “ONE CB (Cold Beer) and ONE GAME of Pinball.” The purpose was,
“To get their heads right”. They needed to study that night for a test the next day. [No GPA
details of either Bill or Tom will be included here]

Well, you know that story... After about a dozen Cold CB’s Ole Tommy decided it would be
good time to “clean the carburetor” on his Chevy Camaro he drove that night. Bill and Tom’s
Big Adventure was just about to begin. The clock was now approaching Midnight Tom’s
process of “cleaning” the carburetor did not require solvents just driving far above the posted
Limit. And, that's what they did.

To return to the Teke House from THE HUT you turn LEFT on 10t Street. A RIGHT Turn will
quickly lead to a lonesome 2 Lane Road leading to Six Flags Over Chocowinity. It seemed like
such a perfect night for another diversion before starting to study and that carburetor really
needed attention. As they say, everything was proceeding “speedily” UNTIL (Boom, Boom,
Boom) Ole Tommy decided to straighten out a hard-right curve. Tom’s trusty and now “clean”
carburetor Camaro exited the road, became airborne, jumped a ditch, missed 3 trees and finally
stopped 50 yards later in the middle of a wet, recently plowed field. [ Frankly, the story should have
ended tragically there. We should ONLY be remembering them fondly]  Luckily though,
Tommy & Poppa were still breathing and only banged up in spite of their near fatal “cleaning”
event.

Obviously, their mental acumens were not operating at their usual_mediocre rates. But, their
“Lizard Sense” (buried deep in the beer hazed cerebrum) was smart enough to realize they did
NOT want help from any of Pitt County’s finest. AND, they realized if they were to stay far
from their deserved legal consequences, they needed to get Tommy’s car out of the field before
daylight. Unfortunately, Ole Tommy’s car was mired up to its axles and would not exit stage left
without considerable extra manpower.
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DOC’S CORNER

What’s a man to do?? [By the way, this all happened back in the 70’s. You know pre-cellular...]
Our 2-Man Carburetor Cleaning Crew was mired-up about 10 miles outside of Greenville. It
was now after 1:00 AM. Only a few hours of darkness were left to get Tommy's car out of
the field before a local sheriff's rounds might find them and do more than just ask, “What are
you two drunk scoundrels doing out here?” Poppa was hurting but he fumbled his way over
to the road. He saw a car heading towards Greenville and waved it down. Okay, ask yourself
this question... Would you stop and pick up an obviously inebriated, muddy, unkempt
individual on a dark road in the middle of nowhere? Well, many such kind folks do exist in
Eastern NC.

One of those kind folks was driving the car heading towards Poppa and stopped. He then



chauffeured Poppa directly to the front door of the lekeHouse... Ihis wasn't the only
fortuitous (2"9) event of the night! (Not being impaled on a tree was their |* fortuitous event).

Okay, the story moves back to the TV Room... It was in that moment when Poppa walked into
that TV Room and said, “Tom’s in trouble” | knew right then | was part of a REAL
Brotherhood. Everyone there was ready to help their Brother Tommy. There was not a
single, “It’s so late” or “I have an early class.” All | heard was, “Tom’s in trouble. Let’s go.”
We even woke everyone sleeping upstairs and they ALL jumped up and got ready to help

Tom.

A lot of things quickly came together. Again, fortuitously (379%™), Fast Eddie was in the TV
Room. He and another Teke brother who was sleeping upstairs, “Landus”, had gone to the
same high school. They had worked together part time at a gas station. Part of their work
was operating a tow truck service. Quite fortuitously (4), Landus’ brother lived in Greenville
and owned a tow truck (Amazing!). Landus borrowed it for our mission (5") and that MUST
HAVE BEEN SOME LATENIGHT CALL he made to his brother getting that permission.

We saddled-up everyone in the House along with the borrowed tow truck and set our
caravan on the task of finding Tom. Poppa’s description of the location was pretty sketchy.
He was in way too much pain to lead us back (We gave him a beer from our Emergency
Stockpile kept for just such occasions). Finding Tom & the Camaro was a lot easier than
getting the Camaro out of that muddy field. We had to winch/drag it about 50 yards just to
get it over to ditch next to the highway. Those Carburetor Cleaners were fortuitous or
there was divine intervention that kept them from being maimed for life or worse. They had
literally been catapulted over a ditch, narrowly missed hitting 3 trees and had not rolled over a
dozen times (Seat Belts?? We don’t need no stinking seat belts!!).

Fast Eddie and Landus were a hoot to watch working together that night. They had a lot of
towed cars found in ditches, fields, and along I-95 in their past. They knew exactly how and
what to do. Landus almost continuously made hilarious jibs at Eddie... “What are you doing
back there Eddie? Making a sandwich...” Okay, maybe that doesn’t translate as “funny” by your
definition reading this now BUT when it was going on 4:00 in the morning in a muddy field

then it was pretty funny...
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DOC’S CORNER

It took us a good 3 hours of hard dirty work to get that clean carburetor’d Camaro out of

that muddy field, across the ditch and attached to the tow truck for the quick burst back to
G-ville... AND, IT TOOK ALL OF Us!

We towed the mighty Camaro back to Greenville and parked it at Kings Row Apartments
before any of Pitt County’s Finest discovered us/it. Mission Accomplished! That was one
sad looking muddy car sitting in the middle of Kings Row’s parking lot. It looked as if it had
been dropped out of a dirty sky but it was in amazing good shape in spite of its “adventure.”
That night, about 44 years ago, was a great example/definition of “Teke
Brotherhood”... Tom had been “in trouble” and HIS BROTHERS without question,
complaint or beer (We even left the beer at the House) immediately stepped-up to help.

During “my Teke ERA", the Middle to Late 1970s, there were many occasions when * s
in trouble”. Those troubles sometimes were serious and seemed monumental. Often, they
were just plain dumb in retrospect. Sometimes it was just as simple as someone needed help
with a class.

There’s been a lot of dramatic comedy around 951 over its half century. Occasionally, there



was real tragedy such as when Al Meeks was killed in a senseless traffic accident. In all those
times and ways, you could always count on your Brothers to saddle-up and support you. |
am sure each of you from your own Teke ERA can recall numerous times when one of your
brothers found himself “In trouble”. Maybe it was even you. Through it all “we” stuck
together. Those “troubles” further bonded us together at 951 and those bonds linger
within each of us even to today.

As a personal note, | have been a Lambda-Psi Teke for approximately 2,612+ weeks.
Through it all, it has been a comfort to know that it has never been a journey alone. Thanks!
Teke for Life!

YITB, Doc

PLEASE send me your stories, questions and comments at dlepay@gmail.com
or, call me 727.224-1439.
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A LOOK BACK

There were no better times then spending a warm day hanging on the porch at 951 E. 10" St. as
classes let out, and a cold brew was waiting on us to toast the day. The below pictures will serve as a
look back into times like that to remind us who we are from 1968 onward...Enjoy!




ALUMNI BOARD CONTACT INFO

The Lambda Psi Alumni Association Board is here to serve. We ask you to join us in re-building our
chapter's foundation. It is easy to walk away, it is easy not risk failure, and it is easy to not be
vulnerable. The new Lambda Psi experiment is underway and when thinking about what type of men
we need for this journey, the following excerpt from a 1910 speech delivered in Paris, France by
President Theodore Roosevelt comes to mind:

“It is not the critic who counts; not the man who points out how the strong man stumbles, or where the
doer of deeds could have done them better. The credit belongs to the man who is actually in the arena,
whose face is marred by dust and sweat and blood; who strives valiantly; who errs, who comes short
again and again, because there is no effort without error and shortcoming; but who does actually strive
to do the deeds; who knows great enthusiasms, the great devotions; who spends himself in a worthy
cause; who at the best knows in the end the triumph of high achievement, and who at the worst, if he
fails, at least fails while daring greatly, so that his place shall never be with those cold and timid souls
who neither know victory nor defeat.”

Reach out to anyone below to get involved. We need more strong hands to commit small actions so
we can reach our large goal of building Lambda Psi into the premier ECU fraternity.

Lambda Psi Alumni Association Board

Name Scroll Position Phone #
Drew Griffin 526 President 919-796-1170 colonelgriffinl4@gmail.com
Marshall Warren 138 Vice President 480-773-3617 | mwarren03@gmail.com
Joe Moss 1Y-564 Treasurer 252-864-5568 onebadtke@gmail.com
Ryan Troutman 518 Secretary 336-908-0098 rmt0512@gmail.com
Jim Kevil 140 Housing 973-9503-7818 j.kevil@yahoo.com
Doc Lewis 60 Fundraising 727-771-7040 dlepay@gmail.com
Dylan Moore 661 Event Planning 252-414-0712 dsmoore2835@gmail.com




TJ Hill 581 T 336-508-7897 thomas1hill@gmail.com

JR Rochester 592 901-853-7071 trulyjr@gmail.com

Don Troutman 145 Charity 336-707-3330 dontroutman57@gmail.com
Britt Starling 536 Finance 910-596-1187 chs020990@yahoo.com

Scott Mosher 199 Rush 802-448-4394 smosher@nuharborsecurity.com
Cameron Bush 193 us 910-762-7606 piratebush@yahoo.com

Connect via Member Planet — CLICK HERE
Connect via Facebook — CLICK HERE
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